ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR Mon. Oct. 10th, 2023

Hey Carson, the first math club meeting of this year will be today at lunch in Ms Dai's room D312. If you would like to participate in the international Waterloo math contests from the University of Waterloo, please attend this meeting for more information. Your mark on these contests does not matter and they are free. We hope to see you there.

Carson, do you want to win a free yearbook? Have your photo published as a double page spread in the 2024 yearbook? The fall photo contest is here, and it will be running until October 30th. If you have any questions, please see Ms. Bowcott in D106 or check your grade teams!